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PCC launches call for proposals to conduct long-term research on key competition 

topics 

 
The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is calling for proposals to collaborate 
with competition practitioners and policy researchers in its Long-Term Research 
Program for 2023. 

On its fourth cycle, PCC employees and external researchers may submit proposals 
on any of the following areas of research to receive a P1-M grant: 

• Monitoring and impact assessment of PCC interventions 
• Market and institutional design 
• Priority areas and/or issues identified by the Commission for 2023 

Applicants must submit their proposals on or before 31 March 2023, 5:00 PM. Please 
refer to the PLRP Guidelines on Research Support for more details on the application 
and evaluation of proposals. 

For inquiries, e-mail the PCC Long-Term Research Program Secretariat under 
the Office of the Executive Director at plrp@phcc.gov.ph. 
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